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Comments: I support the MWA recommendations concerning the Absaroka-Bearrooth Area specifically the no

mechanized or motorized recreation allowed. After backpacking and camping throughout this area I really

appreciate the great expanse that left untouched by motorized vehicles and contributes to a true wilderness

experience that this area offers. 

 I also support the MWA recommendations concerning the Gallatin and Madison ranges and more specifically the

Gallatin forest partnership agreement. I support the expansion of wilderness ensuring north-south connectivity.

This area is very important as it serves me and my community as a place that lets us enjoy nature and the

wilderness all close to home.


